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Heathrow Terminal Drop-Off Charge 

On 1 November 2021 Heathrow Airport Limited (HAL) introduced a Terminal Drop-

Off Charge (TDOC).  

This is a £5.00 charge, per visit, when vehicles use the designated drop-off zones 

located directly outside the airport terminals. 

More information about the TDOC is available on the Heathrow Airport website. This 

includes information about Blue Badge holders who are eligible for a 100 per cent 

discount, including when they are being dropped off by a taxi or private hire vehicle 

(PHV).   

Taxis 

HAL has confirmed that TfL-licensed taxis (black cabs) will receive a 100 per cent 

discount from the TDOC until 1 April 2022.  

The TDOC will be managed by APCOA Parking on behalf of HAL. Whilst TfL-

licensed taxis are eligible for a 100 per cent discount we will provide APCOA Parking 

with licensed taxi vehicle registration marks (VRMs) in a secure manner so they can 

identify these vehicles and not charge them.  

More information about how we use personal data for taxi and PHV licensees to 

administer taxi and private hire licensing, including how long information is kept and 

the circumstances in which we might disclose it to a third party is provided on our 

website.  

https://www.heathrow.com/transport-and-directions/terminal-drop-off-charge
https://tfl.gov.uk/corporate/privacy-and-cookies/taxi-and-private-hire
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For previous Notices and additional licensing information, please visit tfl.gov.uk/tph 

http://www.tfl.gov.uk/tph

